
 

 Sir Knights, FEBRUARY 2022

Here it is almost February as I write this newsletter. We have just had our 

first snowfall of the winter. 

I hope that our Commanders have been able to have their stated meetings. 

Covid has again been a problem for us, but we need to continue our regular 

scheduled activities. Our next important meeting will be our annual Grand 

Conclave to be held in May. You will soon be receiving the needed forms for 

dinners, etc. 

Remember the Commander, Generalissimos, and Capt. General of each 

constituent Commandery is required to attend the annual conclave. Please 

plan on attending in May. 

I hope that we can have some reunions before May. Sir Knights, we need to 

make new Knight Templars. Get out and ask a RAM to join us. If he is not a 

RAM, ask him to join a RAM Chapter so he can become a Knight Templar. 

We are allowed ask a Brother Mason to join our York Rite Bodies. 

The election of officers has been done and they should now have been 

installed. Now is the time to study and learn our ritual. We cannot rely on 

the older members that know and can do the degree work to always be 

here. They need new people to be able to do the required degree work. It is 

the only way we can grow our membership. 

H. Lee Hadley   KCT  REGC 


